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Mr. President, the Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Greece to the 2nd cycle of the Universal Periodic Review process. Our delegation commends the progress made by the Greek government since the first cycle of the UPR process.
The Philippines notes the government’s efforts in preparing the first National Action Plan on Human Rights 2014-2016 to develop an effective, inclusive and operational human rights planning mechanism, taking into account specific and prioritized commitments on the part of the national and local authorities. Our delegation also commends Greece’s efforts in ratifying a number of human rights conventions since the first UPR, including the Convention of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture.
The Philippines appreciates the protection mechanism that Greece has put in place to save the lives and manage the large number of migrants that come to it shores. It is commendable that Greece, despite its resource constraints never stopped in providing assistance migrants crossing the Mediterranean seas. 

The Philippine delegation agrees that there is a need for Greece to prioritize the completion of the National Action Plan on the Rights of the Child, to help address the impact of the economic crisis on children as one of the vulnerable groups. 

The Philippines recommends the following:
1. Consider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of all Migrant Workers and their Families (ICRMW) and ILO Convention 189; and 
2. Step up efforts to establish a mechanism to monitor of measures to help address and ameliorate the impact of the economic and financial crisis on women and children.

We wish Greece a successful review. Thank you, Mr. President.
